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Principal’s Message 
 

January 31st, 2020 
 
 

 
We have settled in nicely to second semester.  Thank you to Ms. Black, Mr. Sharma and 
Ms. O’Brien for working with teachers and students to make sure all students had 
complete timetables for the new semester. 
 
We have now held course selection assemblies for all grades.  Thursday night we hosted 
a course selection information session for parents.  We must have done a great job with 
the assemblies as we had a small but keen group of parents attend.  Thank you to Mr. 
Tait, Mr. Mahli, Ms. Black and Mr. Sharma for sharing your expertise and knowledge with 
our parents and students. 
 
As the semester unfolds, we can look forward to our students participating in many 
curricular and extracurricular events and activities.  Our dance team is going to 
Disneyland, our Theatre Troop will showcase their first play of the year, and our band 
students are heading to Edmonton.  Basketball season will end soon and our Spring 
Teams will practice and start league play.  We also continue to work with our Grade 12s 
as they enter their last semester of high school.  We are excited to see Inquiry Learning 
and the continuation of the collaborative work that began in September. 
 
 
Ms. Hammond, Mr. Mahli and Mr. Tait 
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PARENT CORDER 
 

PARENTS CAN CHECK ATTENDANCE 
 

If you received a phone call and email stating that your child has missed one or more classes, you are able 
to look up the information on the MyEd Family Portal. 
 

 
 
Once you have logged in, you will 
see the main page.  To view 
attendance you will need to select 
the Academics tab. (circled red on 
the diagram to the left) 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
If you have more than 
one student at Salish, 
you can select the 
student from the drop 
down menu. 
(click on the arrow 
facing down ) 
 
Select the course that 
you would like to view 
by either clicking on 
the blue course name 
or click on the box 
next to the course 
name (circled in red). 
 
 

 
 
 
Select Attendance on 
the left hand tab 
(circled in red) and all 
of the attendance 
information for that 
class will be listed. 
 
 

 

You can check this attendance at any time.  



 
CAREERS CORNER 
 
1) If you know of any students in Grade 10 -12 

that would be a good fit for one of our District 
Programs, please send them to the Career 
Centre for more information.  These programs 
are tuition free and give students a start on 
their apprenticeship while still in high school. 

 
Here is a listing of the current programs being 
offered. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
2) All students interested in pursuing business are 
encouraged to come to the next Career Cafe at lunch on 
Friday, February 7th in the Green Pod (main floor).  UBC 
Sauder will be giving an info. session on their program and 
answering any of your questions.  All grades welcome!  
CLC students may use this time towards their required 30 
hours. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
3) The YMCA is looking for volunteers in Grade 10-12 for an upcoming after school program that will take 

place at Salish.  There will be an information session on this February 5th at lunch in the Green Pod 
(main floor). 

 
4) Interested in Search and Rescue?  The Royal Canadian Marine SAR - Saving Lives at Sea is now 

accepting applications to a hands-on information session for students age 14+.  Visit the Career Centre 
for details. 

  



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Well 2020 is here and Grad Night is just around the corner. Most plans have been finalized and it is time to give out 
some details. Grad Night will be a combined event this year. Meaning that Grads will purchase one ticket and it will 
give them access to both the Dinner/Dance at Newlands and the Dry Grad at the Metro Hall in New Westminster. 

Grads will arrive at Newlands in Langley for the Dinner/Dance, be given an opportunity to change clothes for the Dry 
Grad and then will be bussed to the Metro Hall for the Dry Grad. They will then be bussed back to Salish Secondary to 

be picked up at around 5:30-6am. 
 

A presentation will be given to the Grads on February 19th at 9:30am in the Theater, where there will be 
additional details provided and the Grads will have an opportunity to choose the theme for the Dry Grad at the Metro. 

We encourage all Grad 12 students to attend, as it is their opportunity to give input into the event and ask any 
questions they may have. 

 

• Tickets are $200 each and include both the Dinner/Dance and the Dry Grad 
 

• Tickets on sale April 6th to May 8th and payments will be made through the SchoolCashOnline 
 

• Guests will be allowed for this event. The application process will be the same as for the Winter Formal 
 

• Ticket pick up TBD 
 

Dry Grad is still fundraising for this event with multiple campaigns still 
underway. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

FlipGive 
This year we want to make our fundraising efforts for Salish Secondary Dry Grad a lot easier by using a service called 

FlipGive. Very simply, you join our team on FlipGive (directions below) and then start all your online shopping through 
our team page. With FlipGive, our team raises money every time you shop with hundreds of popular brands like 

Amazon.ca, Starbucks, Indigo, Sportchek and Esso. 
 

I'm including a handout that explains FlipGive in more detail.  
To read it, click here: https://www.flipgive.com/flipgive-getting-started.pdf?campaign_id=221302 

 
Join our team now using our invite code BGNRCS in one of 2 ways: 
 

1. Download the FlipGive app at https://www.flipgive.com/app?joincode=BGNRCS 
 

2. Join online at https://www.flipgive.com/teams/join?fundraiser_name=Karri+Wallsten&joincode=BGNRCS 
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Sheet Sale 
This year we will be having a sheet sale (bedding) in support of Dry Grad. Details are still being finalized right now, 
and information should be forwarded in the coming weeks. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Bottle Recycling 
We currently have an account open for bottles at Willowbrook Recycling at 19641 60th Avenue. If you wish to 
donate your bottle returns to the "cause, please let them know it is for École Salish Secondary Dry Grad. 
 
 

 
 
 
Our next meeting will be held on Monday February 3rd at 6pm in the Learning Commons at the school. 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Salish Theatre Ensemble Presents: 
 

The Cards of Fate! 
(A dark comedy where the fate of innocent bystanders hangs in the balance...) 

 
March 4th and 5th, 2020 (March 3rd – preview) 

 
Tickets coming soon… 

Evening shows 7:00pm and Matinees for classes. 
 

Stay tuned for more information…  



 
ATTENTION PARENTS & STUDENTS: 

 
 
The Vancouver Sun Run is Canada’s largest 10K road race.  Run/walk through a beautiful scenic 
course that highlights Vancouver’s downtown core at Burrard Street and Georgia Street, the world 
famous Stanley Park, and Cambie Street Bridge for the final stretch across the bridge to the finish 
line.  Come walk/run with Salish April 19th, 2020!   
 
Details here:  http://bit.ly/salishruns or ask Vincent Lo and Angie Baumgartner! 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
A friendly reminder to purchase your yearbook 
now, the final order deadline is February 27th, 
2020. 
   SchoolCashOnline 
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Bell and Rotation Schedule 2019-2020 
 

Salish Website - Calendar 
 

Salish Online Counsellor Appts. 
 

Salish Careers Website 
 

Salish Volunteer Directory 2019-2020 
 
 
 
CALENDAR 
 
 
NEXT WEEK 
Mon., Feb. 3rd  
Tues., Feb. 4th   
Wed., Feb. 5th 4:00pm Report cards published on MyEd Portal 
Thurs., Feb. 6th  Grade 9 Immunizations 
Fri., Feb. 7th  Grade 9 Immunizations 
 
 
LOOKING AHEAD 
Mon., Feb. 10th   
Tues., Feb. 11th  
Wed., Feb. 12th  Whistler Field Trip (Grades 8-12) 
 6:30pm Grade 7 Parent Night (Large gym) 
Thurs., Feb. 13th  Capstone Presentations 
Fri., Feb. 14th  Valentine’s Day 
 
 
 
REPORT CARDS 
 

Published online, through the MyEd Family Portal, at 4:00pm on February 5th, 2020 
- Semester 1 Final Report Card (Grades 10-12) 
- Linear Midterm Report Card (Grade 8–9) 
 
MyEd Family Portal 
Family Portal Instructions 
 
 
** If you need your password reset, please email the school (salish@surreyschools.ca) 
 

Students – please include your first and last name, student number or grade and email address that you use. 
Parents – please include your first and last name, the email address that you use and your student’s name. 
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